
 

February 15, 2012 

 

CORRECTED 

 

 

The Honorable Virgil Peck, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation and Public Safety Budget 

Statehouse, Room 561-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Peck: 

 

 SUBJECT: Corrected Fiscal Note for HB 2674 by House Committee on Government 

Efficiency 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following corrected fiscal note concerning HB 

2674 is respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under HB 2674, the Kansas Highway Patrol would no longer have to provide budgeting, 

purchasing, and related management functions for the Bureau of Emergency Medical Services.   

 

 The Bureau of Emergency Medical Services is now known as the Board of Emergency 

Medical Services.  The Board of Emergency Medical Services states there would be no fiscal 

effect on agency operations from the passage of HB 2674 since the Board is no longer under the 

Highway Patrol.  The Highway Patrol indicates there would be no fiscal effect on agency 

operations resulting from the passage of HB 2674.    

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Kim Torrey, KHP  

 Steve Sutton, EMS 


